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District 5890 Governor Sunny Sharma 2010-11 stated: 
"I am elated to share some exciting news.  Last Saturday at the North American Youth Exchange Network 
conference, our District 5890 Rotary Youth Exchange committee was awarded the outstanding youth 
exchange district award for all of North America – United States, Canada, and Mexico.  Rotarians all 
across North America and Rotarians attending the conference from all over the world (including many of 
our exchange partners) were excited to share in this outstanding recognition for our district.  
 
I would like to CONGRATULATE our Youth Exchange committee, especially Alan Wylie, Tony Sortino 
and Mindy Snyder for their leadership and hard work. Of course, no Youth Exchange program will be 
successful unless our CLUBS and their members will participate and support these future leaders of 
tomorrow.  I would like to command my club PRESIDENTS and all Rotarians who have a passion for our 
youth and continue to serve by participating and hosting students."  
 

 


